
Project Update: June 2011 
 
Green Fins team expands: The Green Fins Assessor Training Workshop held in Anilao, 
Mabini, Philippines on the 15th and 16th April 2011 was a huge success with eight new 
Assessors being fully trained. The event was supported by the Country Team who manage 
the project as well as the Department of Environment and Natural Resources and was also 
attended by Conservation International’s Country Director.  
 
Green Fins member get stuck in: Following the success of the 2-day workshop, the new 
Assessor team along with new scuba diving operator members have continued to train, 
assess and support over 50 scuba dive centres in north Philippines. This has encouraged 
members to join underwater cleanups, make their businesses more environmentally 
sustainable and educate their customers. 
 
Green Fins to be at Philippines 1st Dive Expo! The PCSSD have confirmed that they would 
like Green Fins Philippines to be represented at the Dive Expo to be held in Cebu later this 
year. 
 

 
 


